CSAUS Report 
	Over March break the CSAUS administration contacted all of our journal applicants and informed them of whether or not they will be in the upcoming journal, Canadian Content. The next couple of weeks we will be putting together Canadian Content and editing the chosen submissions. 
	We are also working on putting together a Research Brunch. We have been e-mailing professors asking if they have interest in speaking about their research. This Research Brunch will double as the Journal Launch. 
